
Betjeman Avenue, 
Royal Wootton Bassett, SN4 8JY



• No Onward Chain • 2 Bedroom Terrace House

• Modern Kitchen • Lounge/Diner

• Modern Bathroom • Enclosed Rear Garden

• Parking To Rear • uPVC Double Glazing

• Modern Gas Combi Boiler • Close To Schools



58 Betjeman Avenue
Royal Wootton Bassett, SN4 8JY

£210,000

Viewings

By appointment through Alan Hawkins
Property Sales. Tel: 01793 840 222

Council Tax: Wiltshire Council

Tax Band B For year 2023/24 = £1876.03
For information on tax banding and rates,
please call Wiltshire Council

Energy Efficiency Rating (England &
Wales)

Offered with 'no onward chain' and
vacant possession is this 2 bedroom
middle terraced house situated in an
established cul-de-sac location close
to local amenities and schools within
the market town of Royal Wootton
Bassett. 

The property enjoys and fully enclosed
rear garden with rear gated access and
allocated parking behind, an entrance
hallway to the front with stairs to the
first floor landing, modern kitchen,

lounge/diner with door to the rear
garden, two bedrooms to the first floor
and a and modern bathroom.
Heating is by way of gas radiator
central heating and the property also
benefits from uPVC Double Glazing. 
This is an ideal First Time Purchase or
addition to any portfolio. To arrange a
viewing or further information, contact
Alan Hawkins Property Sales on 01793
840222.




